
JANUARY 20, 2019

Sandberg Phoenix Welcomes Stacey
Janssen
NEWS & EVENTS: FIRM NEWS

PRACTICE GROUP: BUSINESS

Sandberg Phoenix welcomes Counsel Stacey Janssen, who brings more than 25 years of experience to the firm

and its clients. As a member of the firm’s Business practice group, Stacey will focus on elder law. A graduate of

the University of Kansas School of Law, Stacey is a member of the Missouri and Kansas Bars. In addition, she has

published several articles and presented to various groups on “special needs trusts,” “basics of elder law,”

Medicaid asset protection and a number of other topics.
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